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Dear Friends, Colleagues and Supporters,
On behalf of the Organizing Committee, I would like to extend a warm and cordial invitation for your participation and contribution to the 2024 IEEE 10th International Power Electronics and Motion Control Conference (IPEMC 2024-ECCE Asia), which will be held in Chengdu, China, during 17-20 May, 2024.
IPEMC 2024-ECCE Asia follows the tradition of premium technical quality as one of the leading IEEE conferences in power electronics and motion control, sponsored by the China Electrotechnical Society, co-sponsored by the IEEE Power Electronics Society, cooperated by Institute of Electrical Engineers of Japan - Industry Application Society, and Korean Institute of Power Electronics, hosted by Southwest Jiaotong University.
IPEMC 2024-ECCE Asia provides a great venue for professionals from industry and academia to share professional experiences, expand networks, and receive updates on the latest advances in the field of power electronics and motion control. The conference will contain the tutorials, plenary and keynote speeches, breakout technical sessions including oral and poster presentations. Besides, the exhibitions at the conference offer opportunities for access to the most advanced products and services in industry related to power electronics and motion control. In addition, we have prepared a rich social, tour and entertaining program for your enjoyment during the stay in Chengdu, the capital of Sichuan Province as well as a historical city with over 4500 years.
We sincerely hope that all participants will use this valuable time to produce deep and profound discussions and make lasting friendships and future colleagues with all our prestigious researchers. We are looking forward to meeting you in Chengdu, China.
Sincerely,

General Chair, IPEMC 2024-ECCE Asia
image1.jpeg
I~e//C 2

engdu, Chin y 17-20

€24 ECCE ANLAS




